Dear Ms Laiba Saeed,

The initial application was from 26 to 30 Nov, 2021, later the leave was extended upto 3 Dec, 2021.
The concerned applicant will share the application accordingly for the record.

Regards,
I.O, SWTD
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From: Laiba Saeed <laiba@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:07:46 AM
To: RASHID, Mamoon <mrashid@who.int>
Cc: ALAM, Sardar <salam@who.int>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Leave extended 
 
Dear sir,
 
If this application is already endorsed by you, please inform, so that it can be approved.
 
Regards,
 
Laiba Saeed
Project Associate   
 
From: saifuddin khan [mailto:saifuddinkhanucpos@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 12:23 PM
To: laiba@ctc.org.pk
Cc: RASHID, Mamoon
Subject: Leave extended
 
Dear sir,
 
      These are the some medical reports which are given below .
The hospital authority did not allow to  take another pictures .So kindly give permission for leave extention for the illness of my Son.

